
IMPORTANT – PUC Congregational Meeting – Final vote 

There will be a Congregational Meeting 

held on Sunday February 25 2024 starting at 11AM. 

                                      (There will be no regular service that day) 

                                                     PLEASE SAVE THE DATE 

This will be the final vote, conducted through secret ballot, 

for the future of the Church. 

We will be voting on a motion to continue as a lay-led congregation as of June 
30th, 2024. If that motion fails, we will vote on a motion to disband as a 
community of faith as of June 30th, 2024. 

We will also be voting on a motion to end PUC’s collaboration with Bolton UC 
as of June 30th, 2024, and a request to Shining Waters Regional Council that 
Palgrave United Church’s pastoral relationship with Rev. Sydney Elias ends on 
June 30th, 2024.   

The exact wording of the motions and further information will be sent during 
the week of Feb 19th. If you have any questions, please contact  

PUC Board Co-Chairs: 

Shawn Hughes at: email: hughesinsurance@rogers.com   

Susan Hicks at:  416-417-4479 email: mitsyluvsboots@gmail.com 

To be eligible to vote: 

• your name needs to be listed on the PUC Member List* or PUC 
Adherent List* 

• you must attend in person or connect on Zoom  

 

(*Lists available to view on the table in the Church vestibule) 

NOTE: United Church of Canada rules do not permit voting via email or by 
proxy. Mail-in ballots are not allowed. 


